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Christopher Cooney

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 3:25 PM
To: Cissy Galloway
Subject: RE: Dkt. No. 140217-WU - Cedar Acres SARC

Hi Cissy, 
 
Per your request, a CLK note has been added to the document description to referenced that the 
attachment to DN 04589-15 is a response to staff's 3rd data request from Cedar Acres/Simons.  We 
will add this memo to administrative correspondence for historical purposes. 
 
Thank you for the clarification. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Cissy Galloway  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2015 3:16 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Dkt. No. 140217-WU - Cedar Acres SARC 
 
Hi Dorothy, 
 
I have been going through the documents in the Cedar Acres docket file mainly to see that we have responded 
to all of the customer letters. 
 
I noticed that the document description for DN 04589-15 should reference that the attachment is a response to 
staff’s 3rd data request from Cedar Acres/Simons. 
 
I should have included the description in my email to the Clerk’s office.  When possible, can you please add a 
CLK note to the document description for DN 04589-15 to show the reference above?   Let me know if you 
have any questions or if this should go to someone else.  
 
Thank you so much, 
 
Cissy 
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